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Kalama is currently under orders for residents to restrict water usage. The proposed facility would
use millions of gallons of water from an aquifer that is already seeing such stress that it matters who
waters a garden. This makes the residents of Kalama and surrounding areas responsible for
personally mitigating the negative externalities that the proposed facility would have on their water
resources. That's not fair, safe, or democratic for a corporation like NWIW to impose.

Kalama doesn't have the water, and nobody has the air to absorb the negative effects of this project.
Are strict 5 minute showers and dead crops across the region supposed to mitigate millions of
gallons of water wasted by this facility?

Cancel the Kalama Methanol project.


